
 

 

New for February 2024! 

 
Ballet with Zoë is a friendly ballet class for all children aged 2 to 5 years 

who love to move and express themselves.  

Parents/carers are welcome to watch or to join in with their little one in this  
pre-school class! 

 

Fridays 2pm – 2.40pm 

Term time (starting Friday 2nd February 2024). 

 

Harpenden Trust Gibbons Hall - above the Co-op in Southdown. 

Lots of parking and a lift for pushchairs. 

 

Please email me for more information or to book a trial class: 

balletwithzoe@gmail.com 

 

I am a local BBOdance qualified ballet teacher with over 30 years of ballet 
experience and hold an enhanced DBS certificate. 

 
 

 

 

 

 


